
Defective Barcode on Water Statement 

There is an error on the barcode above our return address on our billing statements which is causing 
significant mail delays. If you mail a payment, please either use an envelope and hand write our address 
or block out the barcode. Thank you for your patience.  The statement that comes out on December 1, 

2020 will have the correct barcode and this will no longer be an issue.   

If you have questions please call (805) 646-3403 or email:  Amy@VenturaRiverWD.com 

 

 

 

 

 

General Manager
Callout
This barcode is defective.

General Manager
Callout
If you mail this payment stub  then cross out or cover up the defective barcode.

In December 2020 the barcode will be correct. 

General Manager
Line




